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The Massachusetts Department of Transportation invites you to a
Presentation at the Raynham Board of Selectmen meeting

on the

Route 44 over Route 24 Bridge Replacement Project

Tuesday, August 21, at 7:00 PM
Raynham Town Hall, Selectmen’s Meeting Room
558 S. Main St., Raynham, MA 02767

MassDOT’s project to replace the existing Route 44 over Route 24 bridge in Raynham will begin soon.
Prior to the start of major construction in October 2018, MassDOT’s contractor, SPS New England, will
perform early action work that includes surveying, tree and brush clearing, and ramp modifications.

The primary goal of the Route 44 over Route 24 Bridge Replacement Project is to replace the existing
bridge structure, which is structurally deficient and functionally obsolete. Other project goals include
incorporating functionality and safety improvements into the roadway and highway interchange system
between South Street West and Orchard Street on Route 44. The project also includes, reconstructing on
and off ramps, improving bicycle, pedestrian and ADA accommodations, widening and raising the
vertical clearance of the bridge, and more.

At this meeting, MassDOT and the project team will present a construction phasing and schedule
overview, discuss traffic management, and respond to questions regarding the upcoming construction.
The presentation will take place during the Board of Selectmen’s regularly scheduled meeting.

Visit the project website, www.mass.gov/route44over24
for more information.

For project questions or comments, please email route44over24@dot.state.ma.us or contact Dan Fielding,
MassDOT Highway Division Legislative Liaison, at 857-368-8959.

If information is needed in another language,
please contact the MassDOT Title VI Specialist by phone at (857) 368-8580.

Caso esta informagao seja necessaria em outro idioma,
favor contar o Especialista em Titulo VI do MassDOT pelo fone 857-368-8580.

Si necesita informacion en otro lenguaje,
favor contactar al especialista de MassDOT del Titulo VI al 857-368-8580.
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